
 

 

To whom it may concern: 

 

Idiom Brewing Co. has been made aware of recent proposed legislation in HB1045.  We believe that the 
proposed legislation provides additional promotion of local, Maryland, manufactured products and 
allows each of the Maryland alcohol manufacturers to promote themselves and each other in 
collaborative efforts.  As such, Idiom Brewing Co. is in full support of this measure and would like that 
support to be made part of the bill’s record. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Michael Clements, mike@idiombrewing.com, 202-
445-7332. 

 

Thank you for your time and consideration, 

 

 
Michael Clements 
Owner/Head Brewer 
Idiom Brewing Co. 
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